Buso Renkin Tome 06 Une Nouvelle Mission
Thank you very much for reading buso renkin tome 06 une nouvelle mission. Maybe
you have knowledge that, people have look hundreds times for their favorite
books like this buso renkin tome 06 une nouvelle mission, but end up in
malicious downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they cope with some harmful virus inside their computer.
buso renkin tome 06 une nouvelle mission is available in our digital library an
online access to it is set as public so you can get it instantly.
Our books collection spans in multiple locations, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Merely said, the buso renkin tome 06 une nouvelle mission is universally
compatible with any devices to read

Rurouni Kenshin, Vol. 20 Nobuhiro Watsuki 2005-11-08 The battle to decide the
fate of Meiji-era swordsmanship has begun! Action, romance, and historical
intrigue help make Nobuhiro Watsuki's Rurouni Kenshin, the tale of a wandering
swordsman set against the backdrop of the Meiji Restoration, one of the most
popular Shonen Jump titles among fans to date. Himura Kenshin, once an assassin
(or hitokiri ) of ferocious power, now fights to protect the honor of those in
need. To build a new age, must one truly be mad enough to turn from the extreme
justice that political allegiance requires? Deep in the Japanese countryside,
far from the gore-spattered streets of the capital, a man who never knew what
happiness was begins a new life as husband to a woman who claims to have
nowhere else to go. If a man cannot fight to protect the woman he loves, what
will become of the nation? Can one woman alone be enough to hold back the
madness?
Manga: The Complete Guide Jason Thompson 2012-07-03 • Reviews of more than 900
manga series • Ratings from 0 to 4 stars • Guidelines for age-appropriateness •
Number of series volumes • Background info on series and artists THE ONE-STOP
RESOURCE FOR CHOOSING BETWEEN THE BEST AND THE REST! Whether you’re new to the
world of manga-style graphic novels or a longtime reader on the lookout for the
next hot series, here’s a comprehensive guide to the wide, wonderful world of
Japanese comics! • Incisive, full-length reviews of stories and artwork •
Titles rated from zero to four stars–skip the clunkers, but don’t miss the
hidden gems • Guidelines for age-appropriateness–from strictly mature to kidfriendly • Profiles of the biggest names in manga, including CLAMP, Osamu
Tezuka, Rumiko Takahashi, and many others • The facts on the many kinds of
manga–know your shôjo from your shônen • An overview of the manga industry and
its history • A detailed bibliography and a glossary of manga terms LOOK NO
FURTHER, YOU’VE FOUND YOUR IDEAL MANGA COMPANION!
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Undead Unluck, Vol. 3 Yoshifumi Tozuka 2021-09-07 Andy has transformed into
Victhor and the members of the Union have assembled to stop him. As a furious
battle unfolds, Fuuko decides to join the fray to return Andy to normal. But
she’ll need to touch Victhor to use her Unluck against his Undead powers, so
she does the unthinkable and leaps right at him! -- VIZ Media
K-ON! kakifly, 2014-02-18 When their high school's pop-music club is about to
be disbanded due to lack of interest, four girls step up to fill the membership
quota. Unfortunately, lead guitarist Yui Hirasawa has never played an
instrument in her life. Ever. And although she likes the idea of being in a
band, standing in front of the mirror posing with her guitar is a lot easier
than actually playing it. It's gonna be a while before this motley crew is
rocking out, but with their spunk and determination cranked to 11, anything is
possible!
Sand Land Akira Toriyama 2013-06-04 In the far future, war has destroyed the
entire Earth, leaving only a barren wasteland where the supply of water is
controlled by the greedy king. In search of a long-lost lake, Sheriff Rao asked
the king of the demons for help...and got the king's son, Beelzebub, and his
assistant, Thief. Together the unlikely trio sets off across the desert, facing
dragons, bandits and the deadliest foe of all... the King's army itself! It's
travel adventure and tank action in this new story from Akira Toriyama, the
creator of Dragon Ball Z! -- VIZ Media
Buso Renkin, Vol. 1 Nobuhiro Watsuki 2012-03-19 Talk about being at the wrong
place at the wrong time! High school student Kazuki Muto had no clue what he
was in for when he rescued damsel in distress Tokiko from a monster known as a
"homunculus." Disguised as humans--who actually eat humans--homunculi are
malevolent creatures that affix themselves to people's brains, and once fully
grown, the only thing that can annihilate them is a weapon called Buso Renkin!
Follow the adventures of Kazuki after he discovers that it was actually Tokiko
who saved his life by implanting a kakugane--an alchemical device that
transforms into a buso renkin--to replace his heart! -- VIZ Media
Mob Psycho 100: Reigen ONE 2020-12-15 In a world haunted by dangerous
supernatural forces, there are still some problems you can't solve no matter
how much spiritual power you have. And a good thing too—because phony exorcist
Reigen Arataka doesn't have any! But that's never stopped Reigen from running a
ghostbusting business...and his new part-time office assistant is none other
than Tome Kurata, a girl obsessed with the strange and unexplained—and the
schoolmate of Reigen's protégé, Shigeo "Mob" Kageyama. Yet whereas Mob's
incredible psychic strength resolved many a case for Reigen, Tome is as
powerless as her boss! Or so she may think at first...but if there's one thing
a master scam artist knows how to teach, it's the power of confidence and
belief!
The Anime Encyclopedia Jonathan Clements 2006 Covering more than eighty years
of anime history and over three thousand titles, the authors show how the anime
buso-renkin-tome-06-une-nouvelle-mission

2/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on October 2, 2022 by guest

universe has influenced creative cultures far beyond its native Japanese
shores.
Buso Renkin - Nobuhiro Watsuki 2017-10-25 Quel affreux cauchemar fait ce soirlà Kazuki Mutô ! Dans son rêve, il sauve la vie d'une jeune fille attaquée par
un monstre, mais au prix de la sienne ! Mais lorsqu'un peu plus tard, une
créature similaire s'en prend à lui et à sa soeur, il réalise que ce qu'il a
pris pour un rêve était bien réel ! Tokiko, la mystérieuse jeune fille, lui
révèle alors la menace qui pèse sur l'humanité... et la nouvelle vie qui
l'attend : Kazuki possède le pouvoir de créer une lance gigantesque qui lui
permettra d'affronter ses ennemis à armes égales. Mais il devra en prendre le
plus grand soin, car son arme et son nouveau coeur ne font désormais plus
qu'un... A la fin de Kenshin le vagabond et de Gun Blaze West (une série se
déroulant au Far West), Watsuki nous offre une nouvelle série à succès avec
Buso Renkin dans laquelle il a injecté toute son énergie et son humour. Le
résultat est un divertissement de haute volée, et la lecture extrêmement
accrocheuse démontre une fois de plus sa parfaite maîtrise des arcanes du
shônen manga !
Scarred Regrets Adelaide Forrest 2021-12-26 Broken men don't fall in love. We
linger in the darkness, consumed by the sins that define us. Irina is the sole
reason my heart beats. She's everything that matters in a world filled with
evil that a woman so good and pure should never have to see. She'll add another
scar to my collection - this one engraved on my heart. When she's taken by our
enemy to use for his vengeance. Even knowing she can never be mine, I'll stop
at nothing to see her safe. The Irina I rescue isn't the same feisty woman they
stole. Her soul is broken. Her heart is hollow like mine, because of the things
she's seen. She needs me in a way I've never known. And I will destroy the man
who shattered what's mine. Scarred Regrets is a full-length standalone romance,
but the series presents a better reading experience when following the
suggested order. This series contains dark elements, including over-the-top
antiheroes who do as they please. Read at your own discretion.
Voice-over Voice Actor Yuri Lowenthal 2009 Voice-Over Voice Actor is an indepth look at the world of voice acting, and it is chock-full of hints, tips,
tricks, and tools to help you find your voice, promote yourself, create a
killer demo reel, nail auditions, learn what awaits you in the booth, and
discover what it's like behind the mic. With anecdotes from over 20 VO
professionals as well as practice copy and scripts, the book is jam-packed with
facts and fun stories from working pros that will help steer you through the
wild adventure that is voice-over.
Battle Angel Alita 4 Yukito Kishiro 2018-07-31 Alita must construct a team of
elite players in order to challenge Emperor Jasugun, champion of motorball:
Caligula Armbrust, Aydakatti the Destroyer, Zafal Takie the Crimson Wind, and
the ultimate black sheep, Tiegel... While she prepares for her greatest
challenge yet, Jasugun is trapped in his own battle against fate. It all comes
down to Alita's Panzer Kunst vs. Jasugun's Maschine Kratz. And in the midst of
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battle at the extreme limit of possibility, Alita catches a glimpse of her
long-lost past... The "Motorball" arc reaches its incredible conclusion!!
My Hero Academia: Smash!!, Vol. 2 Hirofumi Neda 2019-11-05 Yayyy! This volume
of the My Hero Academia parody series covers the Sports Festival, internships
and other fun stuff. The Sports Festival turns into a crazy baseball game, and
then Izuku Midoriya, a formerly Quirkless boy and now the inheritor of the
world’s greatest superpower, starts having some weird fantasies. Plus we all
get turned into...babies? How could you not want to read about that?! -- VIZ
Media
Buso Renkin, Vol. 3 Nobuhiro Watsuki 2012-04-23 Never underestimate the power
of underwear! With no battle gear to speak of besides his butterfly mask and
skivvies, Papillon Mask survives a bitter duel against our boy Kazuki.
Meanwhile, Papillon Mask's great-great-grandfather Dr. Butterfly promises him
the true powers of a humanoid homunculus, which includes the ability to use a
Buso Renkin. Will Kazuki and Tokiko be able to fend off their very powerful-and eccentric--nemesis? -- VIZ Media
D.Gray-man, Vol. 5 Katsura Hoshino 2011-07-09 The battle against Arystar Krory
and Eliade continues. With Allen's eye once again healed and operational, the
truth begins to be revealed. Allen's companion Lavi realizes that Arystar may
not actually be a vampire but something else entirely. By the end of the battle
at Krory Castle, Allen and Lavi find themselves with an unexpected companion
for their journey. -- VIZ Media
Bakuman。, Vol. 3 Tsugumi Ohba 2011-03-14 After losing to manga genius Eiji
Nizuma, Moritaka and Akito make it their mission to beat this rival--even going
so far as to ignore their editor's wishes! But will this decision ultimately
help or harm their cause? -- VIZ Media
Hiro Mashima's Playground Hiro Mashima 2018-10-30 A new collection of short
stories by Hiro Mashima, creator of Fairy Tail and Rave Master! Read some of
Mashima's never-before-seen debut stories, including the first appearance of
the Fairy Tail guild! Hiro Mashima is known worldwide as the star creator of
Fairy Tail, Rave Master, and Monster Hunter Orage, but he's also (somehow)
found the time to write a wide variety of short story manga, too! This
collection includes eight never-before-seen tales from the master of shonen
manga - almost 400 pages of new adventures! Includes eight stories: * Magician
* Fairy Tail * Cocona * The Adventures of Plue Part 2 * Bad Boys Song * Magic
Party * Xmas Hearts * Fighting Force Mixture
Jujutsu Kaisen, Vol. 1 Gege Akutami 2019-12-03 Although Yuji Itadori looks like
your average teenager, his immense physical strength is something to behold!
Every sports club wants him to join, but Itadori would rather hang out with the
school outcasts in the Occult Research Club. One day, the club manages to get
their hands on a sealed cursed object. Little do they know the terror they’ll
unleash when they break the seal... -- VIZ Media
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Livres de France 2007 Includes, 1982-1995: Les Livres du mois, also published
separately.
Buso Renkin 3 Nobuhiro Watsuki 2007-12-15 When high school student Kazuki Muto
rescues Tokiko from a monster known as a homunculus, he soon discovers that
Tokiko actually saved him, and together they try to destroy the monsters using
a weapon called Buso Renkin.
My Hero Academia Kohei Horikoshi 2018-12-04 Midoriya inherits the superpower of
the world’s greatest hero, but greatness won’t come easy. What would the world
be like if 80 percent of the population manifested superpowers called “Quirks”?
Heroes and villains would be battling it out everywhere! Being a hero would
mean learning to use your power, but where would you go to study? The Hero
Academy of course! But what would you do if you were one of the 20 percent who
were born Quirkless? The Hassaikai crime gang, led by the young boss Chisaki,
has been working on a plan to distribute a Quirk-destroying drug. The key to
this evil scheme is the young girl Eri, held prisoner in Chisaki’s hideout.
Nighteye asks other heroes to form a team to launch a rescue attempt—and the
students of Class 1-A are going into the lion’s den with them! But Nighteye,
who can see the future, refuses to look at the fates of anyone going on the
mission…
Dr. STONE Reboot: Byakuya Riichiro Inagaki,Boichi 2021-03-02 Learn what
happened when the world turned to stone in this special side story to Dr.
STONE. As Senku and his friends are being turned to stone, his father Byakuya
is on the International Space Station. This is the story of the crew as they
try to survive as the only humans who remain flesh and blood! -- VIZ Media
Dr. STONE, Vol. 6 Riichiro Inagaki,Boichi 2019-07-02 Senku’s father, the
astronaut Byakuya, returned to Earth shortly after humanity turned to stone.
What did he leave behind for his son to discover thousands of years later? In
the meantime, Senku and the villagers have to contend with attackers from the
Tsukasa Empire. The dire situation calls for drastic measures, so they start
work on their strongest weapon yet... -- VIZ Media
Voice-Over Voice Actor: The Extended Edition Yuri Lowenthal 2018-05-12
Interested in Pursuing a Career in VO? Curious what goes on behind the scenes
in a business where people talk funny for money? This updated edition of the
award-winning first book offers a fun and comprehensive look at what it takes,
what goes on, and what it's like behind the mic from two (still) working pros
who started from scratch. In this book you will discover: - The ins and outs of
auditioning - Vocal warm-ups and exercises - Tips for reading copy to maximum
effect - Hints to help you stand out - Advice for setting up your own home
studio - Keys to marketing yourself: demo > agent > job - What to expect when
you book the job - A bonus workbook to hone your skills - Performance capture,
podcasting, & more!
The Comiq Kazuki Takahashi 2022-06-28 Ryota Sakamaki is a struggling artist who
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finally gets his big break when his manga series is serialized. Sakamaki’s life
is thrown into turmoil, however, when he learns that his backgrounds are drawn
by an inmate charged with the infamous Halloween Murder. But is his assistant
truly guilty of that heinous crime?! -- VIZ Media
Death Note Short Stories Tsugumi Ohba 2022-05-10 Is Kira’s story truly over, or
does his influence linger? In this complete collection of Death Note short
stories penned by the series’ creators, discover tales of lives irrevocably
changed by the sinister influence of the Death Note, with surprising and
thrilling answers to the question of what it truly takes to use the Death
Note...or fight it. Contains stories “C-Kira,” “a-Kira,” the Death Note pilot
chapter, vignettes of L’s life, and more. -- VIZ Media
Buso Renkin, Vol. 4 Nobuhiro Watsuki 2007-02-06 High school students heroic act
turns into epic human vs. monster sword fight! Buso Renkin is the story of
teenager Kazuki Muto, who dies trying to save a girl who was being attacked by
an eerie monster. The next morning, however, Kazuki is left wondering whether
it was all a dream. Lo and behold, the girl, the monster, and his death are all
real! The girl, Tokiko Tsumura, was actually trying to slay the homunculus (a
beast that can take the form of humans, and whose main source of food is
people), but Kazuki got in her way. To revive Kazuki, Tokiko replaces his heart
with a "kakugane," an alchemic device that allows him to summon a lance with
which to fight the monsters. It turns out that Tokiko is a member of the
Alchemist Warriors, an organization sworn to protect the world from the
diabolical creatures. Soon, Kazuki joins Tokiko in her quest to terminate the
sinister being that creates and controls the homunculus. Kazuki inadvertently
reveals his identity as an Alchemist Warrior to the Hayasaka twins, members of
the L.X.E. (League of Extraordinary Elects), when he activates his Buso Renkin
in front of them. After Tokiko and Kazuki take on the twins in a late-night
battle, they learn the location of the L.X.E. headquarters, and head there
along with Captain Bravo. Intending to put an end to Dr. Butterfly's
organization, they discover that yet another evil plan has been set in
motion...
Dororo Osamu Tezuka 2020-08-18 Previously published in three installments, the
entire run of comic master Osamu Tezuka's enduring classic is herewith
available in one volume at a new affordable price. The lauded adventures of a
young swordsman and his rogue sidekick that also inspired the cult video game
Blood Will Tell have never been as accessible. A samurai lord has bartered away
his newborn son's organs to forty-eight demons in exchange for dominance on the
battlefield. Yet, the abandoned infant survives thanks to a medicine man who
equips him with primitive prosthetics - lethal ones with which the wronged son
will use to hunt down the multitude of demons to reclaim his body one piece at
a time, before confronting his father. On his journeys the young hero
encounters an orphan who claims to be the greatest thief in Japan. Like an
unforgettable road movie, Dororo reaches deeper than its swashbuckling surface
and offers a thoughtful allegory of becoming what one is, for nobody, in born
whole.
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Livres hebdo 2008
Rurouni Kenshin, Vol. 12 Nobuhiro Watsuki 2011-07-09 As Kenshin continues his
re-education at the hand of his master in Hiten Mitsurugi, Hiko Seijûrô, he
looks back also to the first, early years of that training...including the
moment in his life in which he changed his name to "Kenshin." Meanwhile, the
remaining members of the Juppongatana , or "Ten Swords," arrive in Kyoto, while
the first phase of Shishio Makoto's plan for Japan finally gets underway. While
Misao and the Oniwabanshu plan how best to pool their resources to stop Shishio
from setting Kyoto ablaze, Kenshin, Sano, and Saitô--now reunited--must
consider their own next course of action. -- VIZ Media
Ai No Kusabi - The Space Between Reiko Yoshihara 2013-11-12 Riki's stumbled his
way into the upper class's neighborhood?! Guy, who's hot on his trail, is
shocked to discover that Iason is Riki's patron. However, before Riki's eyes,
Iason announces "Riki is my pet" in a display of dominion over him. Blinded by
his jealousy, Gai kidnaps Riki and challenges Iason to a no-holds-barred
confrontation. Master and pet...love forged in the bonds of a twisted
relationship - this is the stunning conclusion of Ai no Kusabi!
Witches of East End Melissa de la Cruz 2013-12-12 *Read the novel that inspired
the major TV drama Witches of East End, now available on Netflix* 'Smart,
stylish and just a bit wicked' Deborah Harkness, bestselling author of A
Discovery of Witches Freya, Ingrid and Joanna Beauchamp love their sleepy life
in North Hampton. A new engagement, an interesting job, a happy home - life is
perfect. Yet these women are harbouring a centuries-old secret: they are
powerful witches forbidden to practise magic. But when a young woman turns up
dead, it soon becomes clear to the Beauchamp women that it's time to come out
of hiding and fight the dark forces that are brewing. Fraught with love
affairs, witchcraft, mythology and an unforgettable battle between good and
evil, Witches of East End is a deliciously fun and magical read from Melissa de
la Cruz, author of the bestselling Blue Bloods series. *Originally published as
Witches of the East in the United Kingdom*
Tokyo Fashion: A Comic Book Nodoka, 2021-03-09 Building a wardrobe is expensive
and time-consuming...but it doesn’t have to be! Looking good is easier than
ever, and all it takes is a little bit of care. Buying a few basic items in
colors you can mix and match in a variety of ways will take you far. This comic
book guide to fashion will show you how to introduce a Japanese flourish into
your wardrobe with easy tutorials, suggestions for wardrobe essentials, and
styling tips on pulling it all together! -- VIZ Media
Platinum End, Vol. 14 Tsugumi Ohba 2022-03-01 With Saki, the love of his life,
taken hostage, Mirai decides to sacrifice himself to save her. But he’s not the
only one willing to sacrifice everything. When the dust clears, a new god will
be born and the world will be changed forever! -- VIZ Media
Juni Taisen: Zodiac War (manga) , Nisioisin 2019-04-02 With most of Rabbit’s
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zombie army out of the way, only one thing stands between Ox and Tiger and
taking down Rabbit for good—Monkey. Her sheer strength and power, once
disciplined in life, are completely unhinged in death, making her far and away
the strongest fighter! With only four fighters and one zombie remaining, who
will come out victorious? Don’t miss the thrilling, unexpected conclusion to
the twelfth Zodiac War! -- VIZ Media
Food Wars!: Shokugeki no Soma, Vol. 36 Yuto Tsukuda 2020-06-02 The worldrenowned gourmet tournament the Blue reaches its climax. Soma clashes with noir
chef Asahi in a battle to create the one thing Book Master Mana wants most—a
dish the world has never seen! But will this battle do anything to mend Mana
and Erina’s strained mother-daughter relationship? The revolutionary food
battle manga comes to a thundering conclusion! -- VIZ Media
Buso Renkin, Vol. 8 Nobuhiro Watsuki 2007-10-02 High school students heroic act
turns into epic human vs. monster sword fight! Buso Renkin is the story of
teenager Kazuki Muto, who dies trying to save a girl who was being attacked by
an eerie monster. The next morning, however, Kazuki is left wondering whether
it was all a dream. Lo and behold, the girl, the monster, and his death are all
real! The girl, Tokiko Tsumura, was actually trying to slay the homunculus (a
beast that can take the form of humans, and whose main source of food is
people), but Kazuki got in her way. To revive Kazuki, Tokiko replaces his heart
with a "kakugane," an alchemic device that allows him to summon a lance with
which to fight the monsters. It turns out that Tokiko is a member of the
Alchemist Warriors, an organization sworn to protect the world from the
diabolical creatures. Soon, Kazuki joins Tokiko in her quest to terminate the
sinister being that creates and controls the homunculus. Kazuki and Tokiko are
on the run from the hunters of the Alchemist Warriors! Tokiko, now reduced to
the size of a doll, fights alongside Kazuki and Gouta as they take on three of
the hunters and Captain Bravo himself, whose past is finally revealed! As
Kazuki and Captain Bravo's battle draws to a close, another Warrior Chief
appears, as well as a man calling himself the Great Warrior Chief. What will it
mean for Kazuki and his friends?
America Toons In David Perlmutter 2014-03-18 Animation has been part of
television since the start of the medium but it has rarely received unbiased
recognition from media scholars. More often, it has been ridiculed for
supposedly poor technical quality, accused of trafficking in violence aimed at
children, and neglected for indulging in vulgar behavior. These accusations are
often made categorically, out of prejudice or ignorance, with little attempt to
understand the importance of each program on its own terms. This book takes a
serious look at the whole genre of television animation, from the early themes
and practices through the evolution of the art to the present day. Examining
the productions of individual studios and producers, the author establishes a
means of understanding their work in new ways, at the same time discussing the
ways in which the genre has often been unfairly marginalized by critics, and
how, especially in recent years, producers have both challenged and embraced
this "marginality" as a vital part of their work. By taking seriously something
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often thought to be frivolous, the book provides a framework for understanding
the persistent presence of television animation in the American media--and how
surprisingly influential it has been.
ASHIDAKA - The Iron Hero 1 Ryo Sumiyoshi 2020-08-25 In a world where everyone
bears metal arms, a demon bearing a hundred pairs of metal arms threatens total
destruction on the world and everyone who lives within it. But even in the face
of total hopelessness, a group of warriors is ready to tackle this desperate
challenge! A boy named Ashidaka, with two pairs of metal arms of his own,
gathers his companions for the sacred war to come...
Buso Renkin, Vol. 2 Nobuhiro Watsuki 2006-10-03 High school students heroic act
turns into epic human vs. monster sword fight! Buso Renkin is the story of
teenager Kazuki Muto, who dies trying to save a girl who was being attacked by
an eerie monster. The next morning, however, Kazuki is left wondering whether
it was all a dream. Lo and behold, the girl, the monster, and his death are all
real! The girl, Tokiko Tsumura, was actually trying to slay the homunculus (a
beast that can take the form of humans, and whose main source of food is
people), but Kazuki got in her way. To revive Kazuki, Tokiko replaces his heart
with a "kakugane," an alchemic device that allows him to summon a lance with
which to fight the monsters. It turns out that Tokiko is a member of the
Alchemist Warriors, an organization sworn to protect the world from the
diabolical creatures. Soon, Kazuki joins Tokiko in her quest to terminate the
sinister being that creates and controls the homunculus. With less than a week
to go before the homunculus lodged in Tokiko's waist reaches her brain, Kazuki
and Tokiko search for the creator of the dreaded homunculi. But little do they
know that the evil genius behind the human flesh-eating monsters is an
eccentric, terminally ill student at Kazuki's school!
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